
From: spalm <spalm@cox.net> 
Date: Mon, Jul 19, 2021 at 1:30 PM 
Subject: Help 
To: <mro@azica.gov> 
 
 
 
 

• The fee schedule proposed is so low that it may drive my current workers’ compensation 
pharmacy out of the market and put my recovery at risk. 

 

• Injured workers cannot risk interruptions to their service and quality of care.  

 

• Patient choice of pharmacy should always be protected, and this proposal may eliminate my 
choice to use a specialized workers’ compensation pharmacy. 

 

• Reconsider and keep the current fee schedule in place to allow me to continue to use my 
pharmacy. 
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